Kitsap County Parks

Let’s Keep Each Other Safe and Recreate Responsibly!

Before you go:

Check what’s open - Most Kitsap County Park locations, water access, fishing areas, and trails will reopen for use on May 5,
2020. Playgrounds, sports courts, restrooms, skateparks, dog parks, and picnic shelters will remain closed.

Stay close to home - Recreate within your home county and community. This is not the time to travel long distances to recreate.
Use the park closest to your home (if you can walk there, please do so). Understand that some people do not have the ability to
walk to their local park, so please leave parking stalls for them.

Be prepared - Public restroom facilities and drinking fountains will be closed at all Kitsap County Parks. Sani-cans will be available
in most Kitsap County Parks.

Feeling sick? - Save your visit to a Kitsap County Park for another day.

When you get there:

Limit Stays - Try and limit your visit to two hours or less and avoid using the park during peak hours of the day. If your chosen
park is crowded, go elsewhere or come back another time.

Practice social distancing - Keep six feet between you and anyone who doesn't live with you. Do not let pets interact with people
or other animals outside of the household. Leave at least one parking space between vehicles and boat trailers and only launch
one boat at a time.

Wear a mask and practice good hygiene - Keep your hands clean and avoid touching any high traffic surfaces (railings, handles,
picnic tables, playgrounds). When you must be in close contact with others, wear a mask that covers your nose and mouth.
Leave no trace - Always pack out what you pack in, including gloves and masks.




